
 

 

 

Ref No: CUR/C/RO: 207 

Date: JUNE 14, 2023 

Relieving Letter 

TO WHOM SO EVER IT MAY CONCERN 
 

Dear MUHAMMAD REJAUR RAHMAN, 

With reference to your resignation letter dated on May 14, 2023 we hereby accept your resignation and 

agree to release you from the duties on June 14, 2023 with no outstanding issues. We confirm that you 

worked in our organization as” Software Engineer” from November 27, 2020 to June 14, 2023.  

During your employment with us we found you to be hard working, diligent and honest in performing 

your duties. And your contributions to the organization and its success will always be appreciated. 

The management of Cursor Limited would like to thank you for your service with the company and we 

wish you all the best in your future endeavors. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

------------------------------------- 

Mohammad Ismail 

Chief Technology Officer (CTO) 

ismail@cursorbd.com 


